CITY OF SEDAN
SPECIAL MINUTES OF AUGUST 26™, 2024

A Special Meeting of the Sedan City Council was called to order on August 26, 2024, at 5:30 PM, with
Mayor Bryan Blankinship presiding. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the current budget and
2025 Budget with budget preparer Jarred, Gilmore & Phillips, PA. Council members present: Sharon
Payne, Adam Clark, Janice Fine, and Kathy Miller. Angela Evans absent. Employees present; Lana
Robinson and Chief Kirk Richardson. Public present: Phil Jarred with JG&P on the phone.

Mayor Bryan Blankinship called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM.
Mayor Bryan Blankinship read the request for a special governing body meeting that was signed by Adam
Clark, Kathy Miller, and Janice Fine. This meeting was requested for the object and purpose to discuss

the current budget and upcoming 2025 budget.

Phil Jarred with Jarred, Gilmore & Phillips, PA, who was present via phone, went over the 2025 Budget
with council.

The council asked some questions pertaining to the 2025 budget that Phil Jarred was able to answer.

The council asked Lana Robinson questions pertaining to the current budget and she answered the
questions.

At 6:20 PM, Sharon Payne made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Adam Clark seconded the motion.
Motion carried and the meeting adjourned.

Bryan Blankinship, Mayor Lana Robinson, City Clerk




